
 

 

 

 

14 September 2018 

 

To whom it may concern 

 

Transport Group New Zealand (a technical group of Engineering NZ) holds an annual conference that 

attracts 180 -220 transport professionals from across NZ and Australia.   

Harding Conferences have been our conference organiser for at least 10 years.  They work closely with 

an organising committee made up of group members from the location where the conference is to be 

held.   

Glenda and her team understand our groups needs and always deliver conferences that exceed our 

expectations.  For that reason, we continue to engage Hardings to organise our annual conference. 

As the convener of the 2018 Conference I found Glenda and her team a pleasure to work with.  In 

particular they were responsive to changes and issues that arose in the immediate run up to the 

conference and offered solutions to make my job easier. 

I would recommend them to any group requiring conference organisation. 

Regards 

Jeanette Ward 

 

Vice-Chair of the Transportation Group NZ 

Jeanette.ward@abley.com 

Telephone 0212969524 
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